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The SSC has been working to make the recorded presentations from May and June available to
section volunteers.  In May, we hosted 3 training sessions for volunteers, and in June we hosted 4
presentations discussing “New Event” ideas for sections to host.  They are available on a new
YouTube channel called “IEEE Region 3 Volunteers”.  More information will be provided when the
channel is announced at the committee meeting on the 17th. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at marshalliv@ieee.org.

Bill
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